

## Diss Community and Church Primary Schools Federation

Diss Church of England Junior School and Diss Infant School with Nursery and Children's Centre

Dear Parents and Carers,

Firstly, an update on Mrs Brett and her family. As you know they were involved in a road accident on Wednesday morning. I am pleased to say that their conditions have improved and there were no serious injuries. Mrs Brett hopes to be back as soon as she is fit enough.

From September I am delighted that I will continue in my role as Executive Head for the autumn term across both schools. I would like to thank Mrs Harman for her skill and hard work during this last term and wish her well. I will continue to work alongside staff and the IEB in the best interests of both schools.

Yours Sincerely,

**Douglas Dale**County Head

Diss Church Junior School The Entry Diss IP22 4NT

01379 642675 office@diss-jun.norfolk.sch.uk Diss Infant & Nursery School with Children's Centre Fitzwalter Road Diss IP22 4PU

01379 642768 office@diss-inf.norfolk.sch.uk